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There’s still time to be counted!

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Census deadline has been extended to September 30.  The 2020 Census will influence community funding and congressional representation.  Responding to the census is your chance to impact programs like Pell Grants, health care services, food assistance, and more for the next decade.  
[image: ]If you are filling out the census for your home, you should count everyone living there as of April 1, 2020.  This includes any friends or family members who are living and sleeping there most of the time. If someone is staying in your home on April 1, and has no usual home elsewhere, you should count them in your response. 
If university students came back home as of April 1 due to COVID-19, those individuals should not be counted for that location when you respond to the Census, but rather should fill out their own Census response form based on where they would have been staying on April 1.
Please also be sure to count roommates, young children, newborns, and anyone who is renting a space in your home.
Shape your future by responding to the 2020 Census!

Learn more at 2020CENSUS.GOV
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